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Comments: To whom it may concern, I am an east coast hunter and outdoorsman planning to come to your state

for a future big game hunt, however changes like this would severely limit my access to public lands.  Please do

not take this resource away from me, hunting public land is the most affordable source of high quality organic

protein available for my family, and while I am lucky enough to be currently employed and able to also purchase

meat (of lesser quality and unknown chemical content) from the grocery store,  these types of trips are also

crucial to my mental health and emotional well being.  Please consider us outdoorsmen and women that will be

cut off from our public lands, and do the right thing to protect our access. 

 

If I were to lose this type of access, I'll still be traveling to hunt, but spending my money in different jurisdictions

where my rights to land access don't get taken away in favor of making rich people richer.


